ROPES

YOU'RE INVITED!

CAS is pleased to announce that, following a successful rollout last year, ROPES - or,
Reciprocal Opportunities for Principals to Engage with each other Synergistically — is back for
the 2021-22 year. We hope you will join us!

ROPES is designed to connect administrators of schools from pre-K through grade eight by
providing them with opportunities to:
» problem-solve issues,
 discuss current challenges and “hot topics,”
» share and celebrate successes,

—
o network with administrators in other districts.

» swap resources and best practices, and

ROPES will meet quarterly throughout the 2021-22

school year, both virtually and in-person. Mark your our neX'I'

calendar for the following dates:

« Wednesday, Sept. 29th 9:30 am - Virtual Zoom mee‘l'ing Wi"

Meeting

e Thursday, Dec. 9th 4:30 pm - In-Person Social at be held on

Viron Rondo, Cheshire
o Thursday, Feb. 3rd 10:30 am - Virtual Zoom Decem ber 9

Meeting

e Thursday, May 26th 4:30 pm - In-Person Social from 4'6 PM-

at Viron Rondo, Cheshire
* Virtual meetings will be to discuss current topics, share R B .I. .I.'
resources and support one another. egls ra Ion
* In-person socials will be to meet new administrators, relax, coming soonl
|

and have fun! They will be held at Viron Rondo Osteria in
Cheshire and will be BYOC (bring you own cash for drinks

and food).




